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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Class of 2029 – End of Year exam results and September Information Evening   
 
I would like to welcome you back to Avonbourne Academies and hope that you had a nice summer break, 
and your children are ready for the new academic year on Monday 8th September. As the students are due 
to start Key Stage 4 and the next stage of their journey at Avonbourne, it is vital that they attend the first 
day with a positive attitude and are ready for a fresh start.  
 
Their GCSE courses will start straight away, and all content could come up in the final examinations, so 
attendance, engagement and punctuality are more important than ever.  To support with a smooth start to 
the year and to ensure that the academy and parents/carers work together in partnership to support your 
child, I would like to invite you to the Year 10 Information Evening on Thursday 11th September at 5:30pm.  
 
This will be a key event in understanding what the milestones for the year are and what layers of support, 
advice and guidance are available to you and your child. Key members of staff that will work with your child 
over the year will be on hand to meet you and answer any questions you may have.  
 
Yours sincerely,   

  
  
Mr Mike Wood   
Assistant Principal  
Raising Standards Year 9 & 10 
 


